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A SPECIAL MEETING of the Board of Education of the West Babylon Union Free School District, of the Town of Babylon, Suffolk County, New York was 
held on TUESDAY, January 7, 2014, in the Board Room of the Administration Bldg adjacent to the Senior High School. 
 
Those present:  Trustees James F. Bocca, Lucy Campasano, Cathy Gismervik, Diane Klein, Dennis Kranz, Peter Scarlatos, Diane Thiel, Jen Wandasiewicz 
and Stacy Villagran  
 
Also present:  Mr. Anthony Cacciola, Superintendent of Schools; Dr. Yiendhy Farrelly, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources; Mrs. Christine 
Tona, Executive Director for Curriculum and Instruction; Mrs. Jennifer Buscemi, Executive Director for Finance and Operations. 
 
The president opened the meeting at 7:01 p.m. and led those present in the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Presentation by the District’s Community Study Group (comprised of community members and staff) – the group shared factual information to the 
Board of Education with regard to maximizing the utilization of school facilities in the future. Other items studied were an analysis of current 
efficiencies and cost-saving measures and the feasibility of a pre-K program.  No decisions were made by the Board this evening. 
 
Trustee Bocca seconded by Trustee Scarlatos made a motion to adjourn at 8:00 p.m. 
 
       The motion was CARRIED by all present 
 
   
   

Attested to:  __________________________________________________ 
District Clerk (pro-tem) 


